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March 18, 2009    

Toronto and East York 
Community Council  

Re:  Letter of Non Objection

  

This letter is to request a letter of Non objection, for the Sorauren Park Summer Festival / 
Fundraiser.   

The Festival will be held on July 18, 2009.  From 8:00 am to 11:00 pm, and will consist of children 
activities, flea market, art show, live music perform by local artiest, BBQ and beer garden. The 
event is well supported by the Community and the local BIA.   

Sorauren Park has been the location of this event in the past.  The Festival is geared toward 
community awareness and the celebration of recreation activities provided in our area.  The Park is 
also home to many sports house leagues that accommodate children of all ages.  We strongly feel 
that the Beer Garden continues to help with this event.  All money raised will go directly into the 
activities of the event itself.  

Sorauren Park is located on Sorauren Avenue just south of Dundas Street and west of Lansdowne 
Avenue.  Please find enclosed a diagram of the park detailing the location of the events planned for 
the day.  We thank you and appreciate your time, and any help you are able to provide in assisting 
us run this successful community event.  

For further details on the Sorauren Park Festival, please feel free to contact me at 416-392-6696.  

Sincerely,   

Vincent Lawrence 
Recreation Co-ordinator 
Parkdale Community Recreation Centre    


